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  Chatham County Police Department Continues Investigation into Weekend Shooting at 

Westlake Apartments 

 

Chatham County, GA (February 2, 2021) – The Chatham County Police Department (CCPD) 

is continuing its investigation into a weekend shooting at Westlake Apartments.  

 

CCPD officers responded to the apartment complex after a shooting victim was taken by private 

car to an area hospital around 3 p.m. on Sunday, January 31, 2021. At this time, detectives have 

not determined a motive and whether the suspect and victim knew each other.  

 

Anyone with information about this crime that might assist detectives is asked to call the 

Chatham County Police Department at 912-651-4717 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. 

Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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